
 From: Lucy Nye <lucy@aldermanmartin.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 11:43:27 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift declaration 

  

 

Hi Steve,  

 

Happy Friday! 

 

I'm writing to advise that today a neighbor brought in a mug and some chocolate to say thank you 
for my help with one of their neighborhood concerns.  

 

The mug is less than $50, though I don't have an exact amount. The chocolate has been left out for 
the public, and was $34.  

 

Please let me know if you need any action from me! 

 

Very best,  

Lucy 
 

-- 

Lucy Nye (she/her/hers) 

Director of Development and Business Affairs 

47th Ward Alderman Matt Martin 

4243 N. Lincoln Ave 

Office number: 773-868-4747 

lucy@aldermanmartin.com 

 

  [Warning: External email]  

mailto:lucy@aldermanmartin.com


 


